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Ms. Nancy Harris
Director
M/s Femina Groups

December 19, 2012
Mr. Jill Jones
Chairman
 M/s Femina Groups

Dear Mr. Jones,

Warm holiday greetings to all the staff members!
The management would like to convey its warmest greetings of joy to all the staff and employees and their families this Christmas season.  Christmas is a time of spreading happiness and love, and celebrating with family, friends, relatives and colleagues.

The company believes that these are important to be able to make quality products and be the best in the field. We want our products to show our customers that we value their needs and we want to make them happy and satisfied with our products.  
Let this message shine in your hearts and show in your work and family life always!

Yours Faithfully,
Ms. Nancy Harris
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